
 

 

This Sunday - Special Sister’s Gathering at Belvedere Family Church 
 
Drissa Kone 
November 30, 2017 
 

 
 
Dear BFC sisters, 
 
This Sunday Decmber 3rd, there will be a Special Sister's Gathering organized by Debby Gullery. Nora 

Spurgin and Betsy Jones will come and spend an afternoon to talk about raising our adult children. If 
you come, you can expect some wisdom, lots of talking, probably a few tears, and plenty of laughter. 
 
There have been some changes made, please be aware of these important details: 
 
We will meet about 45 minutes after Sunday Service ends, upstairs in Room A. 
 
Lunch will not be provided so please plan on purchasing a little something from our Kodan sisters or 
bring something from home. Coffee and snacks will be provided. We will conclude around 4:00. 
 
We are asking a donation of $10, and please know that Mrs. Spurgin will have her book “Circle of 
Angels”, available for purchase. 
 
Please RSVP at debbygullery@ yahoo,com. 
 
See you there! 
 
Debby Gullery 
 
 


